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Chestnuts Primary School 

16th July 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are finally at the end of term and what a year it has been! 

Don’t forget to go to the PSA event in Chestnuts Park after school today 

If you would like to swap some of your school uniform or just to come for 

a chat. 

Also just a reminder to Malala Class that their performance of  

Shakespeare Rocks will now be on Monday 19th July at 5.00pm. 

Also if you would like a class photo please see the details on the next 

page of this newsletter. 

 

 

This has been a crazy year and I would like to take this opportunity to 

thank all the Parents and carers for all their support. Hopefully things will 

be closer to “normal” when we return in September. 

I wish you all an enjoyable and restful Summer holiday and we will see 

you on September 2nd. 

Katie Horwood 

Be Safe 

Be Engaged 

Be Respectful 

Be Ready 
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Dates for your Diary 

Friday 16th July 3-4.30pm 

Meet the PSA in Chestnuts Park 

Monday 19th July 

Malala Performance “Shakespeare 

Rocks” at 5pm 

Wednesday 21st July 1.30pm 

End of Term (No After School Club) 

Nursery Block 1 Closes at 11.30am 

Full time Closes at 1.30pm 

Block 2 finishes on 16th July 

Thursday 2nd September 

Back to school 

Monday 6th September 

Meet the Teacher at 3.30pm 

Venue to be confirmed depending on 

Covid restrictions 

Friday 10th September 

Workshop for families on curriculum  

Don’t forget to order your class photo 

Please go online to Churchbury Photographic where you will be able to view, order 

and pay for your child's class photo to be delivered directly to your home! 

Visit: www.churchbury.gotphoto.co.uk  

Access :CHSTNTG21 

For those families planning to travel abroad during the summer break 

please make allowances, (during the final weeks), for any periods of  

quarantine - should you have to. 

We want to see everyone back at school on 2nd September, refreshed 

and ready for the new year ahead. 

Nursery 

The  

children in 

the nursery 

enjoyed 

the last P.E 

session with 

Mr Carlos! 

They had 

so much 

fun! 

http://www.churchbury.gotphoto.co.uk/
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Donaldson 

Hadid 

What we have done this week 

Ahlberg 

Mozart 

Enjoying 

PE! 

We have been taking a look 

back at all the books that we 

have read and worked on this 

year. We had a lot of fun  

remembering the books and all 

the exciting activities that we 

did!  

We 

have 

been 

writing 

to our 

new 

teacher 

for next 

year—

Ms 

Sarwar. 

Rehearsing for our End of 

Year celebration! 
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Dahl Attenborough 

Bolt Seacole 

We produced art in the style of an 

LGBT artist. 

The artist, Marty gave them 10/10 

for their efforts inspired by his cere-

al boxes. 

End of year fun 

in the park! 

 We have spent this half term 

designing and creating a beach 

hut.We have enjoyed painting 

and decorating the beach hut, 

using a range of materials. Well 

done Seacole Class! They look 

amazing! 

We went on a lovely end of year trip  

to Lordship Rec and we had a lovely 

time. The children really enjoyed their 

first trip in a long time! 
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Pankhurst 

Gandhi 
Fibonacci 

Class Party  
Musical statues -  
Fun! Fun! Fun! 

Thompson 

Year 5 children played  

their Cellos to years 3 and 4. 

They played beautifully and 

showed how much you can 

progress with an extra year of 

playing. Well done! 

This week we worked very hard to produce 

dream catchers. The children worked slowly and  

delicately with bangles, string, wool and feathers 

to create these beautiful works of art. We hope 

you enjoy them when they come home!  

We made dreamcatchers to finish off 

our last topic lesson in year 4!  Hopefully 

they will protect all the Fibonacci  

children from bad dreams and 

thoughts! 
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Malala 

 

Mandela 

Malala Class 2021! We are so 

proud of all of these wonderful 

children, and wish them the best 

of luck at secondary school. 

Love Miss Donaghy, Miss  

Ashleigh and Miss Majid xxx 

Recycling Projects here at Chestnuts 
Thank you to all the parents, carers 

and children who have brought in 

their empty crisp packets for recycling. 

As you can see in a short space of 

time we have managed to pack up 

three large boxes! 

We also recycle empty tooth paste 

tubes, brushes and all things related to 

teeth. 

All recycling places are in the school 

reception. 

A big thank you to Nadja who is our 

marvellous school recycling  

representative—she is doing a  

fantastic job! 

Farewell  

and good luck to  

Mandela Class as you 

start the next phase of 

your education. 

Ms Agnes 



 

Chestnuts Primary School www.chestnutsprimary.com Tel: 020 8800 2362 

The Zone 

As the year comes to an end, I'd like to thank all the families who have 

supported children with reading and returning library books. Next year we 

plan to be back with weekly sessions which, i hope, will be happier for 

children and easier for ensuring returns! 

Please encourage children to continue reading over the summer! It is the 

perfect time to read old favourites they may have at home or to venture 

out to the library to borrow new books. 

If possible, sign children up to the Summer Reading Challenge (see last 

newsletter), or get them to compete a fun Bingo sheet! 

Ms Efthymiou,  librarian@chestnutsprimary.com 

mailto:librarian@chestnutsprimary.com
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A big thank you to all the parents and carers who gave up their 

time to help with the Year 6 Careers Carousel.  

It was a fantastic event! 


